
 
 

July 31, 2023 

Dear Registrants, 
  
CDPEI is putting out a call for a new Council member. This Council member is required to be a 
member in good standing with the College of Dietitians of PEI. 
  
The term is 3 years long and a Council member can serve up to 2 terms. The term for this 
opening will commence in September 2023. 
  
If you are interested or have any questions, please reach out to the registrar@peidietitians.ca  
  
Regards, 
 
Carolyn Knox 
Registrar CDPEI 
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